
 

 

This letter is also available on the website  

Learning with the 

Community 

School Curriculum 

Award 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
1st February 2019 
 
Dear Parents 

 

School Lunch Shop 

Please could I ask that everyone remembers to order their child’s meal on School Lunch Shop.  Anne 

needs to know how many children she is preparing meals for.  All meals need to be ordered.  If you are 

having difficulties with the site please contact Mrs Dowes. 

 

Parking  

Work is due to begin on the new housing development next to school on Monday 4th February. 

After school today Ben Wohl, chair of Governors, Grant Smith, parent governor, and I are meeting with 

the Genesis Homes head of construction to discuss the problems which may occur during this process .    

First of all we will ask about the traffic lights and how long they will be there;  we realise how difficult 

this is making parking at the beginning and the end of the school day.  However, can I please ask that we 

show consideration for our neighbours who are finding it difficult  to access and exit their properties 

when cars are parked to close to their gateway.  Please also make sure that you don’t park by the school 

entrance as this is very dangerous for pedestrians.  Safety is always our prime concern so could 

everyone be extra vigilant during this period of disruption. Hopefully, we may be able to come to some 

solution with the building contractors but I fear that this might not be high up on their agenda! 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
 
016974 72296 
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